
From:                                 "Terry Wheeler"
Sent:                                  Wed, 17 Nov 2021 09:06:05 +1300
To:                                      "'eastendslsc@yahoo.com'" <eastendslsc@yahoo.com>
Bcc:                                    "Chris Honeyfield" <Christine.Honeyfield@npdc.govt.nz>
Subject:                             Springs on Cumberland Hill

Hi Stuart 
 
Thanks for contacting us and bringing this to our attention. I was unaware that a spring had popped up 
under the bridge on the walkway. 
We are currently working towards a solution in regards to the spring that is on the intersection of 
Heta/Cumberland, but in regards to the spring under the bridge I will be monitoring this on a fortnightly 
basis. 
I have been to site yesterday and swept the area to reduce the risk of a slip or trip. I believe the spring 
over the coming months will stop but will monitor in the meantime. 
 
Once again thank you for bring this to our attention. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Terry Wheeler 
Network Asset Inspector - Transportation 
New Plymouth District Council | Liardet St | Private Bag 2025 | New Plymouth 4340 | 
Ph 06-759 6060   Mobile 0272650861 | 
www.newplymouthnz.com | Facebook | Twitter 
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